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Part C3.5 (7) Emissions to air, water and land


There are no emissions to either water or land within the existing configuration and there will be no change to this with the additional broiler shed

Regarding emissions to air, there will  be additional points from the roof ridge fan outlets – these are of similar design to those installed on the existing five sheds



